RE: ALLUNY Annual Meeting and Conference at Roaring Brook Resort, September 23-25, 1994.

Dear

The Association of Law Libraries of Upstate New York (ALLUNY) will hold its annual meeting at the Roaring Brook Ranch and Tennis Resort in Lake George, N.Y. on September 23-25, 1994.

Although the program theme and topics have not been formalized at this time, there will, as always, be an exhibit area to assure continued communication between vendor and law librarian.

In the coming months, as additional information becomes available, you will receive mailings detailing cost, exhibit size, registration information, etc. Should you have any questions in the meantime, you may contact me by telephone at (716) 645-2831 or fax at (716) 645-3860. I will assist you in any way that I can.

If possible, I would request that the attached form be mailed or fax. to my attention at your earliest convenience. There is no obligation in doing so; it will not serve as an exhibit registration. It will, however, allow for better planning for this and future meetings.

Thank you for your time. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Terrence E. McCormack 1993-94 Vice President, ALLUNY